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NABL Ethics Teleconference.

NABL will present a teleconference, “Ethics Teleconference: A Disturbance in the Regulatory
Forcefield”, on Wednesday, December 17, 2014, from 1:00-2:30pm Eastern.

With the rise in the number and scope of audits, investigations and regulatory initiatives of the IRS
and the SEC in recent years, bond lawyers must now consider ethical scenarios which were
previously unimaginable. This panel will focus on the application of the model rules of professional
responsibility in situations involving these regulatory agencies and the previously unforeseen
conflicts of interest that arise as a result.

The teleconference will cost $195 for members and $250 for non-members. CLE ethics credit will be
available.

For online registration and for more information click here.

Registration closes Monday, December 15. Registrants will receive log-in instructions on Tuesday,
December 16.
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